Tiffany Cooney



03/19/2025

USD 413 School Board USD 413 321 E Main St Chanute, KS 66720

Dear Members of the USD 413 School Board,

I am writing to express my interest in filling the vacant position on the USD 413 School Board. As a parent of three children in the district, two of whom are on Individualized Education Programs (IEPs), I am deeply committed to improving the educational experience for all students, especially those with special needs.

Through my experience advocating for my children, I have developed a strong understanding of the challenges families face in ensuring access to appropriate resources and support. I am passionate about creating an inclusive, supportive environment for all students and fostering strong collaboration between parents, teachers, and administrators.

If given the opportunity, I would be honored to bring my perspective as a parent and advocate to the board, working to improve communication, resources, and opportunities for every student.

Thank you for considering my application

Sincerely, Tiffany Cooney